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From: Piers Marais 

Sent: 20 January 2021 20:45

To: localplan

Subject: Scott Park

CAUTION: External Email  

To whom it may concern  

I urge you to keep the new Academy building out of Scott Park and to please comply with the wording of 
their own Local Development Plan, and NOT to change the wording of the Local Development Plan to suit 
their preferred option 3.  

Sincerely 
Piers Marais 

  
 

 


